
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Children, 

Mrs Flora here… I wanted to let you know that I am thrilled to have you in 

my class next year and I am so excited to welcome you back to school in 

September.  I cannot wait to meet you all and get to know you properly.  You 

have probably seen me around and I know I have had some of you in my 

Superstar Spelling group before.  Here is a little bit about me: 

 I have been teaching for 9 years and you will be my 4th Year 6 class 

 I love to laugh!  There are of course times we have to be serious and 

concentrate and reflect.  However, there’s no reason we can’t have a joke 

along the way 

 I think I have a pretty good sense of humour (but I’ll let you be the judge 

of that when you meet me) 

 I like all subjects (and I’m not just saying that because I’m a teacher), 

but my absolute favourite is English! 

Year 6- your last year in Primary School- will be full of challenges and 

obstacles to overcome.  I will be here to support you every step of the way.  

It will have felt like a long time since you were last in school and I’m sure you 

might be nervous to return, but please don’t worry.  There is strength in 

numbers and we will overcome any challenges together.   

Year 6 is also a fantastic year and we have so many things already planned for 

you.  In the Autumn Term we will be reading: 

- The Boy in the Striped Pyjamas and 

- The Boy at the Back of the Class  

These are two of my favourite novels and I am positive you will really enjoy 

them as our class novel.  You will soon learn that I love reading.  In our 

History lessons, we will learn about war and conflict and the impact it has on 

people.  We will learn all about a specific artist and create a soldier portrait 

is his style.  Not confident in your artistic skills? Don’t worry, you’ll be a pro in 



no time at all!  We’ll use circle times and PSHE to get to know one another 

and share our thoughts and feelings: good and bad. 

There are so many opportunities in Year 6: being a prefect, becoming 

Head Boy and Head Girl, becoming a Sports Leader.  I look forward 

to hearing about your aspirations for the year ahead. 

I cannot wait to get to know you and I am sure we will have a great year 

together. 

Parents, I would like to take this opportunity to also welcome you to the Class 14 

team!  I look forward to working with you and your child together to make sure 

their last year at West Heath Primary School is a memorable one.  My door will 

always open for any questions or concerns that you may have. 

Have a fantastic summer break Class 14 and I will see you in a few short weeks 
  

 

Mrs Flora. 


